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Dear Students, 

 

We are pleased to announce that school will be closed on a/c of  Rakshabandhan i.e. 31st August .  

 

This day off will allow you to spend quality time with your siblings and to participate in Raksha Bandhan 

Festivities. 

 

Regular classes will resume from 01.09.2023. 

 

Thanks and Regards 

MPS 

 

 

      
  

Ph. Nos.  # 27046989, 27045080   

http://www.manvipschool.edu.in/

